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Second Harvest becomes Military Friendly
Second Harvest Community Food Bank has enacted a new military-friendly policy that allows all
current or previous service members (all branches) and their families to forego the qualification
process normally required to receive food assistance from Second Harvest or a Partner Agency.

Second Harvest’s new policy states that in order to receive food assistance from Second Harvest or
a Partner Agency, service members will only need to provide a current military ID or VA card. 

In lieu of these items, a DD-214 will be accepted.
 
No other proof of information will need to be provided.

Second Harvest serves 19 counties in Northeast Kansas and Northwest Missouri.
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